
As we prepare to launch the Empowered By Christ: Enriching 
Our Future Capital Campaign, faculty and staff are busy 
creating communication materials and planning informational 
events. All of this is taking place during the Preparation Phase, 
which will last through the end of February. 

In early March, we will begin the Active Phase of the campaign by 
mailing the campaign case statement to all those in the LHS community. 
This is a booklet that includes information about the positive 
impact on the lives of our students through the campaign projects, 
which include a catering kitchen, science classroom renovations, 
Commons (worship space/theatre) renovations, and other projects.
Throughout the Spring, everyone will be invited to a campaign 
event. These events will be an opportunity to understand and 
celebrate the campaign projects within the context of our school 
mission to “Grow and Serve in Christ.” 
We believe that Christ empowers our work on behalf of our 
students, and we are excited to share updates about our campaign 
progress. Be sure to check back each week to learn more about our 
goal to enrich the future of Lutheran High School and our students.
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